
From:  Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org>

Sent time:  09/05/2018 08:33:04 AM

To:  Planning Major Projects <Planning.MajorProjects@lacity.org>

Subject:  Scoping Meeting September 12, 2018 - 6-8 p.m. - Hollywood Center Project
 

Good Morning, 

Major Projects will be hosting a scoping meeting next Wednesday, September 12, 2018.  If you are interested in attending, please
let me know. I am anticipating a healthy turnout and would appreciate some assistance; perhaps one or two staff members. 

Email me if you are interested and I will email you the details.  Thank you for your consideration. 

Elva 

-- 
Elva Nuno-O'Donnell, City Planner
Major Projects
6262 Van Nuys Boulevard, Room 351
Van Nuys, CA  91401
*(818) 374-5066*
*Work Schedule: 7:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. *
*RDO (Every other Friday 7:30 - 4:00 p.m.)*


